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Date: 16" Oct 2019

ADDENDUM 01
To: All Potential Bidders
From: UNDP IRAQ
Subject: CHANGE OF DOCUMENT TO BE SUBMITTED - RFQ-234/19 Rehabilitation of Al-

Maijidaat primary school for girls-Sherqat district-Salahdin Governorate

Reference is made to the UNDP published procurement notice for the RFQ-234/19 Rehabilitation of
Al-Majidaat primary school for girls-Sherqat district-Salahdin Governorate on UNDP and
UNGM websites respectively.

All interested potential bidders are hereby notified that:

1. The requirement for Audited Financial Statement has been removed and it is not required. However, as
part of UNDP’s additional due diligence to ensure bidders are having the right technical and financial
capacity, UNDP may request other financial documents such as Credit Line Facility, Bank Statements etc.
in order to see the bidders’ financial soundness (if required).

The interested bidders are kindly requested to adhere to the above new criteria and submit their bids before
the deadline accordingly.

This Addendum- 01 forms an integral part of the RFQ-234/19.
All other Terms and Conditions in this RFQ will remain in full force and unchanged.

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement opportunities.

Yours sincerely,

//Tjaz Hussain (

Head of Procurement



